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Dear Customer,
3513

A436 full weekend closure — rescheduled from November

On Friday 19 January, the A417 Missing Link project will start to create a new site entrance off
the A436 near the Air Balloon roundabout. This work will provide easy access for site vehicles
and heavy goods vehicles making deliveries to our new site offices and compound. It's been
carefully located to help keep traffic moving and congestion to a minimum during the
construction phase of the project.

To keep everyone safe while we create the new site entrance, we’ll need to close a small section
of the A436 and the top of Leckhampton Hill whilst work is taking place, but we'll do this over one
weekend to minimise disruption.
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Road closure and diversion

A small section of the A436 and the top of Leckhampton Hill will be closed between 9pm on
Friday 19 January and 6am Monday 22 January. A diversion route will be in place via the A46,
A40, A435, A436 and has been agreed with Gloucestershire County Council.

Crickley Hill Country Park will be open for business as usual.

During this work we’ll remove existing traffic islands, create a temporary roundabout, and install
a new site entrance.

Full overnight closures on A417 in January 2024

On Monday 8 January, we will continue to work on the A417 overnight in both directions between
the Air Balloon roundabout and A46 Brockworth junction. These closures will be in place
between 9pm and 6am on:

Monday 8 - Friday 12 January

Monday 15 - Friday 19 January
Monday 22 - Friday 26 January
Monday 29 January - Friday 2 February

An approved diversion route will be in place via the A46, A40, A435 and A436 and has been
agreed with Gloucestershire County Council. Please visit our website for more up-to-date
information and the diversion route map.

Daytime works on Leckhampton Hill in January 2024

On Monday 15 January, we will be working during the day with temporary traffic lights installed
on Leckhampton Hill. The temporary traffic lights will be in place between 10am and 4pm on:

Monday 15 — Friday 19 January
Monday 22 - Friday 26 January
Monday 29 January - Friday 2 February

Crickley Hill Country Park will be open for business as usual.

Please note that these works are subject to change due to weather conditions or unforeseen
circumstances. Access for emergency services will be fully maintained during the closures.

If you have any questions, or if you would like to know about our work, please contact
us on 0300 123 5000 or email a417missinglinkatairballoon@nationalhighways.co.uk

Yours faithfully

A417 Communications Team
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